
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 2/21/2014 4:42:12 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program — Sacramento field visit by Denise 

Tyrell and Liza Malashenko (CPUC Safety & Enforcement Division) 

Laura - Let's see what Denise says, Aaron - maybe you can see her calendar/check with her, 
I'm guessing that we may just have to do it in SF one of those days. 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 4:27 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Cc: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program - Sacramento field visit by Denise Tyrell and 
Liza Malashenko (CPUC Safety & Enforcement Division) 

We will have to figure something else out. The Sacramento pilot is scheduled to end next 
week. 

Is Friday afternoon an option? Ditas and Alison are coming then. And the Energy Division 
team is coming over on Thursday. Otherwise, perhaps we can just schedule something in SF 
that demonstrates the Picarro technology. That's just one part of the pilot, but it's good to see 
the technology. 
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From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailto:elizaveta.malasheriko@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 4:10 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program - Sacramento field visit by Denise Tyrell and 
Liza Malashenko (CPUC Safety & Enforcement Division) 

Laura, 

Hi - Denise and I can't make the Gas leak optimization next week. We both need to be in a 
meeting in San Francisco that's not movable. Can you re-schedule us for some time in March? 

Thanks, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov 

—Original Appointment— 
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From: LRDD@pqe.com fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 On Behalf Of Pete, Aaron 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 12:05 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron; Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: FW: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program - Sacramento field visit by Denise Tyrell and 
Liza Malashenko (CPUC Safety & Enforcement Division) 
When: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 10:00 AM-12:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Meet at PG&E Sacramento Service Center: 5555 Florin Perkins Rd. (directions attached) 

—Original Appointment— 
From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 3:04 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron; Tyrrell, Denise; Doll, Laura 
Subject: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program - Sacramento field visit 
When: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 10:00 AM-12:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Sacramento (specifics to come soon) 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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